[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Will Kellett 
Sent: 01 April 2019 18:10
To: Caroline Ford

Subject: 75 New Houses adjacent to Phase 2 Elmsbrook

Caroline,

As you know I objected to aspects of the proposed development adjacent to Elmsbrook and understand that it has yet to be determined by Planning and I have just been advised by the Residents Association that the Developer intends to bring construction traffic through Phase 1 and 2 along Charlotte Avenue. As this is an unadapted road and not suitable for construction traffic particularly given the school and bridge constraints I would like to record my objection to the Developers proposal.

Any construction traffic should not come through this development and should in fact come through the landowners land.

Can you please confirm this objection is noted by Planning assuming the intelligence I received on this is correct.

Thank you.

Will
Will Kellett
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